

Senator the Hon David Fawcett
Chair
Senate Environment and Communications Legislation Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator Fawcett

On reviewing the Proof Hansard of the testimony given by the Climate Change Authority at the Senate Estimates hearing on 20 October 2020, we found that some of the information provided to the Committee would benefit from clarification and correction.

The following exchange occurred between Senator McMahon and Dr Craik:

Senator McMAHON: ... Could you take me through that recommendation, specifically, including what engagement you've had in relation to that announcement?

Dr Craik: We first recommended that way back in 2018, I think it was, in our report called Reaping rewards on the land and we've repeated it a number of times since....

The report referenced in the above yellow highlighted section should be changed to the correct title Reaping the rewards: Improving farm profitability, reducing emissions and conserving natural capital

I apologise for any inconvenience caused and ask that you alert other members of the Committee to this correction.

Yours sincerely

Brad Archer
Chief Executive Officer
Climate Change Authority

13 November 2020